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Dear Minister, 
I have invested in solar panels on my home to produce cheaper electricity for my family but 
also to reduce our carbon footprint. 
 
The current feed-in tariff is too low and unfair because electricity is sold back to other 
consumers at much higher prices. 
 
Please consider increasing the feed-in tariff to make it fairer for existing solar power 
producers and to encourage more people to invest in solar power. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 


